

AGENDA REQUEST

TO:

Mayor and City Council

FROM:

Chief Bart Aguirre

DATE

March 11, 2020

SUBJECT:

Surplus Vehicles

Request:

Please accept this letter as a request to surplus the following vehicles. The vehicles have been involved in different accidents, and are no longer any use to the City Of Tupelo or the Tupelo Police Department.

- A. 2018 Ford Interceptor//Vin#1FM5K8AR3JGA37141//PD#07
- B. 2012 Dodge Ram Truck//Vin#1C6RD6KP6C5294397//PD#9/Asset#15446

Thank you for your attention in this matter,

Chief of Police, City of Tupelo

Bart Aguirre